
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Friday 6th July    End of Term 2 @ 3.00pm 
Monday 23rd July   Term 3 commences at 8.40am 
Tuesday 31st July   Parent/Teacher Conferences – School Closes at 12.30pm 
Thursday 9th August   Parent/Teacher Conferences – School Closes at 12.30pm 
 
Kia ora tātou 
 

Matariki Evening 
Congratulations to our Junior and Senior Kapa Haka groups for their wonderful performances at the Matariki 
evening last Thursday. The junior school waiata were superb and the senior Kapa Haka's level of performance 
was excellent. Many thanks to Matua Todd and the staff for their hard work, the new kapa haka uniforms 
looked fantastic. 
 
Quiz Night 
What a fabulous Quiz Night we had on Sunday at the Supply Room. A big thank you to Kylie Wihapi and the 
committee for putting on such a great event.  Thank you also to all the families who donated items for the 
raffles. We raised approx. $1800 for IT equipment which is a fantastic effort. Congratulations to Marilyn 
Hunt's team who came out on top by just two points. 
 
Mid-Year Reports 
The children's mid-year reports come home this Friday. Enclosed with each report is an overview on the 
Overall Teacher Judgments against the NZ Curriculum Levels, feedback on how your child is tracking and the 
next steps to follow for continuing to improve. Parent teacher child conferences are in week two and three of 
term three. A link for booking times is below and will be available from this Friday afternoon. 
 
End of term 
The end of term is upon us. Thank you to you all for your hard work and dedication to our school.  Have a happy 
and safe break. School returns on Monday July 23.  
 
Ngā mihi nui - Matua Bryce 
 
PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES – JULY 31st & AUGUST 9th       
We are inviting parents and students to meet with teachers 
between the following times. 
Tuesday 31st July 2.00pm – 7.45pm (end of last interview) 
Thursday 9th August 2.00pm – 7.45pm (end of last interview) 
 
During the 20-minute conference your children will share samples 
of their work with you and explain their learning progress. 
 
We are using the online booking system. If you go to 
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code, type in the code rmb9r  
then fill in the boxes and book your times. If you don’t have access 
to the Internet or are having difficulties, then please contact the 
office to book a time.  
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SENIOR BAND PERFORMANCE - TOMORROW 
Thursday 5th July 2.15 – 2.45pm in the hall. All welcome 
 
ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS $ 65.00  
Thank you for all your support with this term’s fundraiser.  Books are still available from the office and you 
can still purchase the digital online.  Our payment address is http://www.entbook.co.nz/104U135    
 
NETBALL - http://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball 
Netball draw not available at time of print.  
 
BASKETBALL TONIGHT  
Tonight’s game is against Samuel Marsden @ 4.30pm. 
 
LOST  - Macpac Puffer Jacket, size 6, black. If anyone has taken accidentally, kindly return to Janelle in Room 10. Thanks 
 
 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

AOTEA COLLEGE out of zone year 9 enrolments for 2019 MUST be received by Monday 30th July to be eligible 
for the ballot which will be held on Friday 10th August.  Successful applicants will be advised no later 
than Wednesday 15th August.  For any questions please email aln@aotea.school.nz or phone 237 3166. 

 
WELLINGTON NORTH BADMINTON SHUTTLE TIME HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 
Monday 8:30am – 3:00pm        Tuesday 8:30am – 3:00pm        Wednesday 8:30am – 3:00pm (both weeks) 
Structured, fun, safe and inclusive Holiday Program with qualified Shuttle Time Coaches.  
$35 per child per day. To book online visit: http://www.wnba.org.nz/term-2-holiday-programme.html 
Or for more information regarding the programme contact: 
Harry Rickus , E: wnbadevelopmentofficer@gmail.com P: 0211992498 
 
PORIRUA BASKETBALL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME will be running a one-day holiday programme at Te Rauparaha Arena 
on Wednesday 11th July 2018 from 9am - 2pm.  Registration desk will be open from 8.30am.  Cost is $20 

NETBALL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


